
 

 CLIFTON CRICKET CLUB 

GUIDELINES ON TRANSPORT TO AND 

FROM MATCHES AND TRAINING  

 

Clifton Cricket Clubs policy, relating to transporting children to and from 

matches and training will be to ensure that they have notified Parents / Carers 

that Parents / Carers are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their 

child for matches or training.  

The club at the start of the season will distribute information relating to all 

planned away fixtures or competitions to provide Parents / Carers with an 

opportunity to make appropriate arrangements.  

Coaches and Team Managers will be responsible for the Children in their care 

when on the Club premises or on arrival at opponents’ cricket grounds. 

 It is not the responsibility of the Coach or Team Manager to transport, or 

arrange to transport the children to and from the Club or match  

The Club must receive permission from Parents/Carers for children to 

participate in all competitions and away fixtures / events (this is by way of the 

signing on form completed at the beginning of each season)  

 


